Msy 15, 1950 ‘ I

¥r, R, R, Spurrier,
043 Conservation Cemmission
Santa Fe, New Mexico,

Dear Nr, Spurrier:

On February 13th, 1950, your office approved s one-well
bond covering the S®/4 SE/4 of Seetion 13 - 218 - 33E,

The well drilled under this bond was plugged and abandon-
ed on May 1lth, 1950 and rerorts made on C~-103 and C-110
and submitted to ypur Hobba office.

As there i1s no longer any nsed for the bond, I would
apvreciate your authority to releace it so that it can

he cancelled,
!

Yours very truly,

VILAS P, SHELDON,

c.c. Roy Yarbrough, 0CC -
J. S. s‘l‘d & SOB. InC¢
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